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Dear Pat Fried,
This report has been compiled in order to inform you as to what Mt. Zion Children’s Center Brochure Group has completed on the brochure for the children’s center.
 The detailed findings listed in this manual will work to serve as both instructional and reference text for future groups. From research, materials, layout, panel and design along with feedback from our ENC2210 course and from you, we will make needed revisions according to budget.   

Our team has collected most of the information needed to create an effective brochure standard in relation to design and style and have agreed upon the arrangements of text and visual placements for each section. 

We as a team are confident in the fact that we will complete a brochure that is organized, stands out and is successful for the Mt. Zion Children’s Center and its audience. The rest of this progress report will focus on keeping details on current objections being completed as well as our group’s future endeavors in this project, while keeping out timeline up to date.
Progress

__________________________________________________________________
Task 1: Gathering information for brochure

Completed:

Along with your help, we have been able to collect information on your organizations goals as well as the different details that must be covered in the new brochure.
Ongoing:
We are compiling the information we need to manufacture of the brochures. Specifically the cost of different types of papers and ink when applied to an eight panel brochure with the various visuals and fonts needed to satisfy our requirements.

Task 2: Brochures Design
Completed: 

We looked into many different designs for the new brochure and after comparing these with the formats of previous children’s center brochures, we settled on a 6
 panel, z-fold brochure.
Ongoing:
Currently we still need to decide how much information we can fit onto each panel and the order of such, including text and visuals listed in our proposal.



�This opening sentence should probably be reworded and shortened.  It is awkward and drags on.


�Again could be worded differently.


�One long sentence. Could be broken up.


�Confusing because in previous task you said eight panel.


�There needs to be some sort of timeline and conclusion because without those the progress report is very minimal.





